
January 10, 2014 
 

Comments from the United Kingdom—Approval by Mail: CTF Turkey: Renewable 
Energy Integration Project (IBRD) 

 
Dear Patricia, 
 
The UK is happy to approve this project.  
 
We would like to thank the World Bank team for their swift responses to our questions. 
We also note the good work of the project developers in using a dynamic baseline to 
calculate emissions savings and identify the CTF’s additionality.  
 
We would also like to complement the reviewer of the project whose thorough work and 
intelligent questions made our appraisal that much easier. WE would like to see more 
reviews of this calibre. 
 
In order to ensure the successful integration of these wind developments into Turkey’s 
electricity market in the long term and to strengthen capacity to support continued 
mitigation of safeguards issues we would encourage the IBRD to find finance for the 
additional TA. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon 
 
 
Simon Ratcliffe | Energy Advisor | Department for International Development |  
22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG | Tel: 020 7023 1626 | Email: S-Ratcliffe@dfid.gov.uk 
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